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This week at Forest school, children in Key Stage 1 

have been learning to identify trees by the new 

leaves that are coming out now. 

They have also been whittling tent pegs and con-

necting with nature using all 5 senses. 

 

A huge congratulations to the winner of the 

Masked Character competition, Iona H! 

A very big well done to our runners up, Ned S, 

who came in second place, and Isla S, who was 

third. 



              Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

Monday 6th May: School closed– Bank Holiday Monday. 

 

Wednesday 8th May: Reception new starters meeting– 9:30am. 

 

Monday 13th May: KS2 SATS week begins. 

 

Monday 20th May: Pupil Passport Week. 

Monday 20th May: Reception and KS1 Sports day– 9:15-10:15am. 

Monday 20th May: KS2 Sports day– 2-3pm. 

 

Thursday 23rd May: Musical Evening– 6pm. 

 

Friday 24th May: School closes for half term. 

 

Tuesday 4th June: School reopens for Summer Term 2. 

 

Monday 10th June: Gold Class weekly swimming lessons begin. 

 

Wednesday 12th June: Yellow Class parent’s assembly– 9am. 

 

Monday 17th June: New class letters sent home. 

 

Wednesday 19th June: Meet the Teacher: 

   KS1– 5-5:25pm 

   LKS2– 5:30-5:55pm 

   UKS2: 6-6:25pm 





 

 

Nursery:              Violet C. 

Green Class:    Alba M. & Molly G.  

Pink Class:               Summer E. 

White Class:    Albie B. 

Red Class:   Nikolas K. 

Yellow Class:   Tony B. 

Orange Class : Otis O. 

Lime Class:    Ellie C. & Caleb O. 

Turquoise Class:  Lili E.  

Gold Class:    Amelia M. 

Purple Class:   Nancy S. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

                                   Dolphin:      244 

                         Octopus:     206 

                         Seahorse:    288 

                 Starfish:       256 

Well done 

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners! 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                         Yellow Class:            95.9% 

Green Class:    96.9%             Orange Class:           95.7% 

Pink Class:   97.3%  Lime Class:               95.2% 

White Class:   92.3%  Turquoise Class:      92.4% 

Red Class:  97%              Gold Class:               95.7% 

                                       Purple Class:            96.9% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 26th April 2024 is  95.6% 

 

  

  
 

Hewitt W. 

For always being 

kind, polite and 

helpful. 






